
From: Liz Koblyk   
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 8:13 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: VanderBeek, Arlene <Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Shaw-QP, Sandy <sshaw-qp@ndp.on.ca> 
Subject: GRIDS2 / MCR Plan; May 17 Statutory Public Meeting 
 

Planning Committee 
City of Hamilton 
  
RE: GRIDS2/MCR Plan 
  
Dear Planning Committee Members, 
  
Please continue your excellent work of making sure that Hamilton is a climate resilient, food 
secure, and affordable city.  At the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting and beyond, please 
continue to support farmland protection. Please reject development of farmland in favour of 
focusing on “missing middle” housing. If we lose further acres of farmland, we will not be able 
to get them back. 
  
Thanks for your protection. 
  
Liz Koblyk 
Greater Hamilton Area resident 
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